
 

 

 
 

 
 

27th September 2017 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
HARVEST VISIT TO ST JAMES CHURCH 
 
As part of our Harvest Festival Celebrations, we have arranged for the 
children to visit St James’ Church in Ryhill on Tuesday 2nd October. 
 
We will be walking down to the Church as a school after morning registration. 
 
The children will be out of school from 9.15am until approx. 11.00am. If for 
any reason you have a medical appointment for your child on this day, please 
notify us on the slip below and your child will be able to stay in school for 
collection. 
 
We would be grateful if you could send 1 item of food into school for your child 
to take to church, this could be a packet or a tin of food. All donations will be 
given to St James’ who will then pass on the items to St Catherine’s Church. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Karen Wakefield 
Principal 
 

 
Harvest Festival Church Visit 

 
My Child _______________________________________________will not be able to attend 

the Church Service for Harvest Festival for the following reason________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________. 

 

Signed ___________________________ Date ___________________ 

 

Parents Name ________________________________ 

 


